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Dear brothers and sisters, 

 

On February 23, 2022, the world heard the news of the invasion in Ukraine. We continue to closely 

monitor the situation there and hear updates from our members in the areas affected. 

 

As HPHC Manhattan we are praying for our brothers and sisters in Ukraine. We cannot even fathom the 

spiritual, emotional, and physical pain that this has caused them and our Heavenly Parent. We also pray 

for our Russian brothers and sisters, many of which we know are in disbelief of what is taking place. 

 

In light of this, we wish to share a few ways you can offer your support. 

 

First of all, we are a community that believes in prayer. Prayer does not just change things but changes 

minds, hearts, spirits, and moves heaven in a mighty way. Therefore we encourage you to join in the 

international prayer call led by our European brothers and sisters that is taking place at 3:00 AM EST 

every morning. You can join it here: zoom,us/j/478639638, or live on Facebook at 

www,facebook,com/ffwpueurope. 

 

You can also join our Manhattan Morning Devotion LITE at 7:30 AM EST every morning where we are 

also praying together. 

 

We are also a community that believes in mission. It is through substantial action and efforts that we can 

realize substantial change in Manhattan, America, and at this time, in Russia and Ukraine. Therefore, we 

encourage you to please donate to support our Ukrainian brothers and sisters here: 

givesendgo,com/G2U1G?utm_source=sharelink and utm_medium=copy_link and 

utm_campaign=G2U1G 

 

Let us come together and show that we are one family under God, our Heavenly Parent. Now, more than 

ever before, let us heed the words of our True Mother on February 13, 2022: "A world of true peace, 

freedom, equality, unity, and happiness, wherein humankind lives as one family centered on God, is only 

possible if the Korean people and other nations attend God as their parent." Let us attend God, let us turn 

to Heaven, in prayer and in mission, for the sake of the world and our brothers and sisters. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rev. Miilhan Stephens 

 

HPHC of Manhattan 

4 West 43rd Street. 

Room 717 

New York, NY 10036 

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com 
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Support Our Ukrainian Family
Campaign Created by: Claude Aubert

The funds from this campaign will be received by Claude Aubert.

Our Ukrainian brothers and sisters need our support! Because of the threat of war in
Ukraine, young members and a majority of blessed families living in Kyiv (capital of
Ukraine) left the city in mid-February to find refuge in safer locations. Some are in
Poland; some are close to the Polish border, as in a village near Lviv.

Our brothers and sisters need our help. They departed Kyiv in a hurry, taking almost
nothing with them. Now they face the humblest living conditions. It is unclear when
and whether they can return to Kyiv.

As a former missionary to Ukraine (1991–1993), I have stayed in touch with many
Ukrainian brothers and sisters. I have received a request for help from one leader
whom I know well from my missionary time and trust completely. She is a wonderful
Russian sister, her husband is Ukrainian, and together they have three children. Her
fervent desire is to take care of all Ukrainian brothers and sisters.

Please consider donating if you can.
Thank you for your generosity!

Claude Aubert

Read lessRead less

   

UPDATES

Message received from Ukraine,
Friday 25, around noon (EST) 
February 25, 2022

Dear brothers and sisters,

On behalf of Ukrainian Movement, I want to
thank you for your constant support and
concern. 

Your non-stopping prayers are needed now, as
never: there is a fight now for our capital Kyiv,
and today and tomorrow are crucial for us. We,
those who stay in Kyiv, can hear explosions

Read moreRead more
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you are praying for them.

PRAY NOWPRAY NOW

Goal : USD $20,000
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Recent Donations
USD $ 100
Blandine Stringer
4 hrs ago
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USD $ 50
Arlene Candelaresi
5 hrs ago

Sorry we have not done more.
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